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I strongly oppose this bill! Oregon's economy relies on the use and availability of 

diesel fuel. I am in shock that such a bill is even being discussed when there has 

been no research or steps in place to better understand the opportunities for other 

new energy or technology.  It's almost like the current legislation is determined to set 

up our state and residents for failure. Things usually dont come out right when you 

put the cart before the horse and that's what this bill is doing! Businesses are leaving 

the state already over the cost of doing business and taxes , now we would be 

adding another reason. One more thing is that I dont understand why Oregons 

current legislation keeps focusing on these Bill's that would immediately hurt farmers, 

truckers, and anyone else that is trying to make a living by getting food and supplies 

to our residents.  It takes time and is alot of stress to spend writing testimonials and 

voicing our concerns that seem so simple yet Oregons leaders DONT GET IT! I 

oppose this ridiculous bill! 


